STUDENTS SHINE AT THE NSW CIS PRIMARY BASKETBALL
TRIALS

Sharp shooting at the NSWCIS Basketball trials

On Friday 21 February, Ana S (Year 6) and Max V (Year 5) represented the College and NASSA at
the New South Wales Combined Independent Schools Primary Basketball trials.

Both Ana and Max played brilliantly in the trials, which saw the best players from across the state
vying for a position in the NSW CIS Primary Basketball team.

Congratulations to Max on being selected to represent NSWCIS. He will compete at the NSW PSSA
Primary Boys Basketball Championships in Terrigal in May.

A fantastic effort by both Max and Ana.

Mrs Sharon Evans
P-6 Sports Coordinator
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